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2023: Year in Review 
 
Madison – Representative Ron Tusler (R- Harrison) issued the following statement 
reflecting on 2023 in the state legislature: 
 
“2023 has been a year of great challenges and successes as we continue to try and meet 
these challenges with responses that benefit the people of Wisconsin and the 3rd 
Assembly District especially.  I want to thank all of the constituents who reached out to 
my office looking for help and bringing our attention to certain issues.  This year saw us 
pass bills to: keep the Brewers in Wisconsin until at least 2050, bring shared tax revenue 
from our counties and municipalities back into their own hands, allow for smaller cities 
like Kimberly to receive DNR grants to help maintain their parks, and a bill to prevent 
late-night absentee ballot counting in future elections by allowing for processing of 
absentee ballots to begin on Monday. 
 
This year, many of our best bills were vetoed by the governor.  We passed three 
different tax cuts in the Legislature that were vetoed by the governor in a year of record 
inflation. The governor also vetoed 51 provisions in the budget, which we passed in the 
legislature, that would have reduced the tax burden on Wisconsinites and helped push 
the Woke agenda out of our schools and government. Despite the early setbacks and 
partisan politics, we were able to work pragmatically to get important bills passed that 
will help: our local communities, secure our elections, and invest in a prosperous future.  
 
It is an honor to continue to serve as your state representative and I want to wish 
everyone a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!” 
 
Constituents may contact our office by emailing Rep.Tusler@legis.wisconsin.gov or by 
calling (608) 237-9103. We encourage you to reach out with any questions or concerns. 

The 3rd Assembly District covers parts of Calumet, Outagamie and Manitowoc Counties. 


